Group of Institutions

Ref No:- QIF/IC/24/148 22nd October 2024
Notice
Intended For All Hostel Students (Boys/Girls)
Subject: Ban on Fire Crackers on Diwali

All the Hostel students to kindly note that use of fire crackers in the
Hostel/Campus is strictly not allowed. As you are aware that burning of fire
crackers produces noise pollution, air pollution, can cause burn injuries to the
individuals as well as causes various other health related problem. Any student
involved in such kind of activity will be dealt strictly as per rules

Kindly further note that in case of non-compliance of this notice, suitable action
shall taken.

Copy for information to:-

Vice Chairman
Director-QCST

Associate Director

Hostel Warden (Boys/Girls)
Chief Hostel Warden

Notice Boards
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